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 “The Alyssa” has been located and identified. Vancouver Beach Patrol members 

received information on the vessel from an alert member of the Marine Industry that recognized 

the vessel from the Stolen Boats Canada bulletin. The vessel was subsequently located by VPD 

Marine Unit members in False Creek during the Celebration of Lights. Thanks for the continued 

efforts of all involved.           
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